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Dear Candidate 
 
Thank you for your interest in our SMS Singing Teacher vacancy at King Edward’s School, Bath. 
 
We are looking for an inspirational, experienced, classically trained Teacher required to teach singing to 
individual pupils aged from 7 to 18 in Classical, Popular, Jazz and Music Theatre styles of music, to join this 
growing and popular Music Department. This would range from beginner to diploma standard and prepare 
pupils for ABRSM, Trinity & LCM face-to-face and online examinations, concerts, masterclasses, assemblies and 
other performances in iconic buildings in Bath such as: The Forum, Bath Abbey, The Holburne Museum & 
Guildhall. 

 
The successful candidate will initially teach around 10 hours per week from the start of term in September, but 
it is envisaged that the number of pupils will increase quite quickly, and there is the potential to support and 
coach elements of school Musicals/Drama performances and lead a vocal ensemble in the near future.  
 
Founded in 1552, King Edward’s School, Bath has held a special place in the city for well over four and a half 
centuries and is now firmly established as one of the leading schools in the south-west of England.  As a 
family of three schools, the Pre-Prep, Junior and Senior sections of King Edward's offer an inspiring and 
supportive environment for children age 3 to 18.  All pupils are encouraged to be the best they can be and all 
are nurtured along the pathway to leading happy, fulfilled and successful lives at School and beyond.  
 
King Edward’s School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people 
and applicants must be willing to undergo safeguarding screening, which includes successful clearance of an 
enhanced DBS check, receipt of satisfactory references and a pre-employment health questionnaire. 
 
If you are interested in this role and wish to know more about it, please call our HR Manager, Heather Baker.  
Alternatively, send an email to HR@kesbath.com and a member of our HR team will get back to you.  Should 
you wish to apply, please complete an application form and send it to HR@kesbath.com before 8.30am on 
Thursday 9 May 2024 with interviews taking place within two weeks of the closing date. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Tom Davies 
Bursar & Chief Operating Officer 
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